6oing to secondary school?
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| Children who are now in Y6 at their primary schools will be going to

| secondary school in September. During the summer term they will
| start o go on visits to their new secondary school so they can get
| used to where things are and maybe meet their new teachers.

| Some students might have extra visits to their new school. The
| teachers in their new school will take care of them when they visit

| and when they start school.

Another student in school might help them and show them where
| things are especidlly at lunchtime and break.




There will be people from their old school going to the new
secondary school. There will also be lots of new people at secondary

school too. They might have the same interests and they could make

new friends.

There are lots of new things to get used to in their new school. Some
things might stay the same and some things might change. When
things do change they can try and keep calm.

They could talk to their Y6 class teacher, a friend, or to someone at
home if they are worried or have questions about their new school.

This would be a good thing to do.




